6. NATURAL HAZARDS MANAGEMENT CONFERENCE 2006 - BOARD MEMBER ATTENDANCE
The Acting Community Secretary sought Board approval for the attendance of Don Rowlands at two
workshops held during the Natural Hazards Management Conference 2006 in Christchurch from 22 to
25 August 2006.

The Board resolved:

1. To approve the attendance of Don Rowlands at the Workshop C session of the Natural Hazards
Management Conference 2006 on 22 August 2006, with the costs of $168.75 to be funded from
the Board’s 2006/07 Conference funds.

2. That Don Rowlands report back to the Board, in writing, on Workshop C and that a seminar be
held, with relevant staff, to update the Board on the outcomes of both Workshop B and C.

[Don Rowlands declared an interest and took no part in the discussion or decision on this item.]
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